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Weekly News –  
 

Year Two 
Dear Parents / Carers, 

We are very excited about our seaside trip next Wednesday. A reminder- 
please could children be in school for 8.20am, ready to leave for 8.30am. 

  

English 
This week we have enjoyed delving into the seaside themed book ‘Flotsam’. 
It is a special book as there are no words. We explored the book this week 
using drama and role-play and used descriptive language to describe what 
was happening in the story. We challenged ourselves and used adverbs in 
our writing as well to add detail.  

Maths 
In Maths, we have continued looking at place value. We have been ordering 
and comparing numbers using a 100 square to help us. We also learnt the 
greater than and less than sign. Can you remember how to draw them? 

  

Topic 
We have been celebrating Fern Hills birthday this week! We have explored 
how the school has changed over the last 20 years and have looked at what 
has stayed the same. We learnt what a timeline is used for and created our 
own one to do with our lives so far. We also looked at what it was like in 1997 
compared to now. 

 

Deputy Head 
Teacher’s Award 

Bracken 
  Sarah 
  Samuel 

 
Clover 
Kayley 
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Notices 
• Reading books will have been changed this week, please remember to sign your child’s reading record once 

you have heard them read so we know they can be changed. 
• If you can help on a weekly basis from 2:30 – 3:15 listening to children read please see your class teacher, 

Clover class are in need of some volunteers please. 
• Reminder- please ensure all items of clothing to be names, we have quite a few jumpers in class with no 

names. 
• Please go through your child’s Maths quiz each week with them at home and return it to school for us please, 

thank you. 
• Please remember if you have any queries in the mornings speak to teaching assistants or if you need to see 

the class teacher they are available at the end of the day. 
• BRACKEN CLASS CHANGE PE DAY – Monday indoor PE and Wednesday Outdoor PE.  
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